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 French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

FGWS Families: SATURDAY SCHOOL is on for this Saturday, April 2. 

Unfortunately, we had so many absences the past two weeks that we lost 

some of the ADA we had made up. Fingers crossed that this will be the last 

make up day we have to hold before our P2 report which determines ADA for 

the year. Your support on this means everything. School starts at 8:10 is over 

at 2:35. As with school sessions during the regular week, if you have an 

appointment that can’t be missed, send your child for as much of the day as 

possible.  

                                                                                        

NEW KITCHEN RANGES! 

Our little kitchen improvement project continues. Krisitn will be receiving two new 

Fisher & Paykel ranges on April 7. These ranges have preset temperature options as 

well as both conventional and convection baking settings among other updated 

features. Two new exhaust hoods have been received also. We are waiting for test 

results to come back on whether the paint in the kitchen has lead in it before the 

hoods can be installed.  

 EGG HUNT  

Traditionally FGWS has an Easter Egg Hunt for the littles on 

the Friday before spring break begins. That day this year is a 

week from today, Friday, April 8. We have new plastic eggs as 

well as some from years past for the hunt. If you would like to 

donate any goodies to help us fill them, it would be greatly 

appreciated. Small wrapped candies are best but small little Dollar Tree toys are also 

fun for kids to find. Additionally, for those of you with chickens at home, if you have 

eggs to send in, we will boil them and have kids color them. 

MULTI-SYMPTOM INFLAMMATORY SYNDROME IN CHILDREN (MIS-C) 

No doubt you have heard of this rare but serious potential side effect in children who 

have experienced a positive case of Covid-19 up to 8 weeks after the initial onset of 

illness. The California Department of Health has published a fact page on MIS-C. For 

more detailed information on this topic please access this link: 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/MIS-C.aspx  

COVID-19 HOME TESTS 

FGWS has received a number of home COVID-19 testing kits. If you plan on travel out 

of the area or attending large family gatherings over spring break, you may want to 

have some tests on hand if you have any questions about sniffles and sore throats 

being more than allergies when school is back in session. Let any school staff member 

know if you’d like home tests and how many you need.  

  
Upcoming Events 

 
April 2 

Saturday School 
 

April 4 
Minimum Day, 1:35 dismissal 

 
April 7 or 8 

Salmon release grades 5-8                          
walking fieldtrip  

 
Week of April 11-15 

                     Spring Break 
 

April 20 
5-8th Gr to Turtle Bay Exploratorium 

King Tut Exhibit 
 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for April 4-8 

Monday: Grilled Cheese Sandwich, 

tomato soup, cheddar goldfish 

crackers and peaches 

Tuesday: BBQ Cheeseburger, fries, 

salad and fruit 

Wednesday: Corn Dog, veggie beans, 

baby carrots and apples 

Thursday: PBJ Sandwich, Lays 

chips, muffin, banana   

Friday: Orange Chicken, rice, peas 

and pineapple 

Milk served at every meal 

 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/MIS-C.aspx

